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Evans, Sandra E .
From: John Peters [johnpeters@citizensfsh.com] 1
Sent:  Monday, February 10, 2003 5:34 PM ,—?/ /
To: infocollection.comments @ots.treas.gov

Subject: TFR Revisions, OMB #1550-0023

We request that changes in filing deadlines for the TFR and schedule CMR not be implemented as proposed.
To impose deadlines shorter than thirty days after quarter-end might necessitate changes in the staffing of our
accounting department. In spite of technological advances, there is still significant time spent collecting data for
repotting.

Moving the CMR deadline from forty-five to thirty days should not be a problem, but the TFR deadline should
remain at thirty days.

John Peters, Treasurer
Citizens Savings & Loan, FSB
Leavenworth, KS
913-727-1040

02/11/2003




